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Date: August 22, 2022 
 
Time: 2:00PM 
 
The Regional District of Central Kootenay has been advised that the poten�al for imminent danger of the Briggs 
Creek Wildfire (N70969) to the life and property of persons, resident or present from Kaslo Creek South Fork Road, 
Kaslo, Bri�sh Columbia, has diminished at this �me. 
 
The Evacua�on Alert has, therefore, been REMOVED for all proper�es, but may be re-ac�vated if wildfire hazards 
pose a threat to people and property adjacent to Kaslo Creek South Fork Road. 
 
In the event that condi�ons change and Evacua�on Alert or Order may be re-issued and the evacua�on process will 
re-commence. 

  
 
 
 
 

        
Stephane Coutu 

Deputy Director, Emergency Opera�ons Centre 
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